Jan. 18, 2018

Rick Lewis
State Representative

House District 18
Dear Representative Lewis,

Our company is an Aviation specialty company. We are based in Wilsonville primarily due to the proximity of the Aurora
State Airport. We strongly support the upgrade and improvement of lengthening the existing runway, for both Safety
and Economic purposes.
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